Announcement Regarding the Professional Conduct Protocols – August 15, 2024

On June 12, 2024, post a season of consultation with the Network, Conference Executive resolved to extend the deadline for Endorsed Ministers to sign the proposed new PCPs until December 31, 2024.

At its meeting on August 12, 2024 Conference Executive continued to further consider amendments, based on Network feedback, to the Professional Conduct Protocols (PCPs).

During this time of discernment, the proposed new PCPs will be removed from our website. However, the Procedures for Handling Complaints (Volume 5) will remain posted on our website under Church Compliance, Safe Ministry. The PCPs will remain accessible to Ministering Persons through the CCNSWACT Ministry Portal under My Resources.

The former (2011) Code of Conduct will remain in place for this same period, and is also posted on our <u>website</u>.

Conference Executive continues to express its appreciation to the individuals and churches who provided feedback regarding the proposed new Professional Conduct Protocols for ministering persons, released in July 2023.

Further updates regarding progress in this matter will be provided by Conference Executive in October 2024.